
 
Jesus The King Council 15045 
 
Worthy Grand Knight, Sir Knight Hikmat 
 
Congratulations to you and our Brothers …. But it was in your 
leadership that your project Jerusalem Students is becoming more 
and more successful. I can personally appreciate the importance of 
what you do knowing myself the vast needs of those students in the 
Holy Land. 
 
I pray that our Good Lord continues to give you wisdom and 
guidance in your endeavor. I am so proud of you and so should 
every Brother of our order. 
 
Vivat Jesus 
 
District Marshall, Sir Knight Fran   
 


